From: Doug Cooke

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Opposition to HB 2001A
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 10:56:39 AM

Dear committee,

I am writing to urge you to do everything in your power to keep HB 2001A from passing. Portland and other
communities must be able to maintain local control of land use and planing issues and not have this power usurped
by the state. Further | believe that the impact to the livability for all residence of our city will be greatly reduced if
the bill passes.

Please work to keep our liberty and local voices in control of local issues,

Doug Cooke
NE Portland resident.
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